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I'm opposed to map 7v,2. I live in Stuckagain Heights and consider it part of Anchorage and not
Eagle River. I feel that East Anchorage and Stuckagain Heights should not be lumped with Eagle
River. Geographically we may seem close but politically we are far apart. I have read comments
from people in South Anchorage and the Hillside who also do not want to be lumped with ER and I
agree it is a very bad idea. Thank you.


